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I am in full support of the tiny houses in the St Johns neighborhood and live within a few blocks of
their location. Looking forward to people moving into them. I'm also impressed and appreciative of
the S2ZHC work and strongly support any alternative housing for people with pets and/or with
addictions. I know that a lock on the door provides so much security and that having that security
may allow people to relax enough to seek help for addictions. Thank you for your consideration for
the needs of houseless people. Judy Froemke
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